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Minutes
meeting held 7:30pm Thursday 8th March 2018 Lenswood Memorial Park

Meeting opened: 7:33pm 

Chair:  Peter Stafford


Present: Peter Stafford, Graeme Schultz, Danny McMahon, Chris Grant

Apologies: Susie Green, John Tons, Rose Milton-head, Leah Kennewell, Mal Drew.

Minutes of previous meeting: 
put DM, seconded CG - minutes accepted.

Matters arising from the minutes:
Graeme Schultz: the AHC is slow to provide specs for the footings for the silhouettes. 
ACTION: DM to email and phone AHC to try to get some action there. 
Letters to be sent to sponsors ASAP
Heritage trail – dealt with above
Anzac Centenary grants 
These grants will soon be available. The Committee did not consider any need to apply fro more funds for the moment.
Cherry-time Picnic
PS proposed a picnic at the Forest Range Oval. Perhaps with Uraidla Concert Band, and caterers we have used in the past. Cricket Club could do a sausage sizzle to raise funds etc. The Committee is in agreement to do something simple without a lot of organisation needed. 

Finances
$4,201.00 in the bank. To be spent on the Heritage Trail. 

Website
Mal Drew provided a report via email:

“Visit stats (only for the first three days of March) but are significantly higher than those of previous months. and there has been a major increase in the amount of time people spend on the site. More people are using our website, visiting for longer and they are using it in a different way in the last month. There were two Important posts recently, that may have had some influence on the stats. The latest Google map post & the Advertiser article from which the post about Lenswood Coldstore was partly sourced.

The core program and plugins are up to date, I have updated a couple of links that were in need of an update. Some of the headings and sub headings have been relocated or changed in a small reorganisation. The website is functioning well with no downtime. And I conducted a speed test.  See attached. Minor updates are still in progress.

WordPress are continuing to improve their product, resources and tutoring. 

There are numerous free hosting sites as well as budget hosting and Managed website options available in the marketplace. 

I have had a little time to work on our Website and am pleased with its look & function and enjoying the work.”
Other business
nothing was raised
ACTION TABLE 

	Person
	Action
	Due

	Chris Grant
	send out a reminder of the meeting. 
	prior to meeting

	Susie G
	send letter to all the silhouette sponsors
	ASAP

	Malcolm
	put minutes on the website
	regularly

	Graeme S
	Get more quotes for  the silhouettes
	last year

	Graeme
	get second quote on the metal work.
	ASAP

	DM    
	follow up with SG on letters to sponsors 
	ASAP

	
	
	


Next meeting: 7:30pm Thursday 12th April 2018 at Graeme Schultz's shed, 1 Stentiford Road for pizza please RSVP

Close: 8:12pm
Lenswood and Forest Range Community Association Inc.





Committee	President:	Susie Green 


	Vice-President:	Peter Stafford


	Secretary:		Chris Grant 


	Treasurer:		Danny McMahon


	General members: 	Leah Kennewell, Alison Mason, Roger Schultz, Graeme Schultz. 








